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www.orangeville.ca/sourceprotection

Working together to protect our 
drinking water sources



How Does This Affect Me?  
If your proposed building or development property 
is located within a source protection vulnerable area, 
you will be required to provide information about the 
types of activities you intend to undertake on site. The 
Town's Risk Management Official (RMO) will review 
this information and issue a Notice to Proceed if the 
proposed work meets the requirements of the source 
protection policies.

A Notice to Proceed must be obtained before a 
planning or building application can advance 

through the approvals process.  

If source protection policies apply to your building or 
development plans, you may be required to develop 
a Risk Management Plan (RMP) before a Notice to 
Proceed can be issued.

RMPs are site specific documents negotiated between 
the RMO and proponent; they outline the management 

measures that need to be undertaken in order to 
ensure the activities occurring on site do not become 

significant threats to drinking water. 

In rare circumstances, an activity may be prohibited 
by source protection policies. When an activity 
is prohibited, the application is stopped. In most 
cases, the proponent will be able to make some 
adjustments to their plans to ensure their proposal is 
not prohibited. The RMO is available to review your 
proposed plans and advise you on your options.  

Where Does the Source Water 
Protection Program Apply?  

Policies in the Source Protection Plan protect our 
sources of drinking water by putting restrictions on 
threat activities that may adversely impact the quality 
and quantity of our municipal water supplies. 

There are 21 drinking water threat activities 
addressed by the source protection policies.  

What are some examples of threats to drinking water?

Road Salt & 
Snow Storage

Fuel Storage
(liquid fuel & heating fuel)

Dense Non-Aqueous Phase 
Liquids & Organic Solvents

Reducing Recharge
(e.g. paving over a grassed area)

Policies only apply to proponents undertaking or 
planning to undertake significant drinking water threat 
activities in a source protection vulnerable area.

Source protection vulnerable areas are places on the 
landscape where our sources of drinking water are 

most sensitive to contamination or depletion.

To find out if your future development or building site 
is in a vulnerable area, consult the Town’s vulnerable 
area mapping, available at the Town Hall 2nd floor 
counter or online at www.ctcswp.ca/are-you-affected.

If you are planning to develop or build in the 
Town of Orangeville, you may be subject 
to policies that aim to protect the Town’s 
drinking water sources.

Developing and Building 
Around Municipal Water Supplies  

The aim of the Source Water Protection Program is to 
mitigate potential threats to our municipal drinking 
water sources by implementing the Clean Water Act, 
2006 and policies in the Source Protection Plan.

If you are planning to build or develop in Orangeville, 
you may be subject to source protection policies 
contained in the Credit Valley-Toronto and Region-
Central Lake Ontario (CTC) Source Protection Plan.

View the CTC Source Protection Plan at

www.ctcswp.ca




